
WESTWOOD ELEMENTARY COVID-19 INFORMATION ---APRIL 1, 2020 
 
Student Learning Packets- Distribution begins the week of April 6, 2020 

 Packets will go home weekly. 

o Bus riders- our buses will run their routes on Monday afternoons (following the afternoon bus 

route schedule) to distribute packets to students. Parents/Guardians should be at the bus stop at 

the same time your child would have gotten off the bus during the afternoon route. Please allow a 

15 min flexible time period should the buses be off schedule.  

o Car riders and others- Packets are available for pick up at Westwood through the car rider line 

Tuesdays from 10:30-11:30. 

o If you are unavailable during these times, packets for the week will be in labeled bins at the back 

of the school.  

 Each student in a grade level will receive the same learning packet. 

 If your child receives special services, the case manager will be contacting you.  

 PK will not be sending packets home at this time. OSR will share more information in the days to come. 

 

TCSS District Lunches- 

 Lunches remain available throughout the county and city from 11-1 Monday-Friday.  

 The closest distribution for our school zone is Sispey Valley Middle School. 

 

Help Hotline-The number has not been created at this time. More information to come.  

 Westwood Elementary will be available to offer academic support to anyone who needs it during the 

following times on Wednesday-Thursday of each week.  

o Pre-K and K students- 9:00-10:00 a.m. 

o 1st and 2nd grade students- 10:15-10:45 a.m. 

o 3rd and 4th grade students- 11:00 -11:30 a.m.  

 

Report Cards- 

 Report cards for the 3rd nine weeks will be mailed.  

 

Communication- 

 Westwood’s office will be open from 8:30-12:00 Monday-Thursday to answer phone calls and 

arranged appointments. 

 Teachers will continue to communicate with you. They are required to make contact through a variety of 

ways at least 3x/month. They will remain available via email daily during contractual hours. Please give 

them a period of at least 24 hours to respond.  

 We are here to help and support you in a variety of ways. Please let us know if there is anything we can 

do for you. The school office number is (205) 342-2666. You can always email Mrs. Jackson at 

majackson@tcss.net.  

 For more information, please visit our school website (https://www.tcss.net/Domain/41), student and 

families tab, COVID-19 Westwood for updated information and resources.  

 Please join our Westwood Facebook page for up to date information.  

 Visit www.tcss.net for Tuscaloosa County School’s District information.  

 

Spring Pictures- 

 Spring picture proofs are unavailable at this time.  

 

We hope your families are healthy and staying safe during this unique time. As we move forward, we will 

continue to update you. Please reach out should you need anything! We miss you! –Westwood Gator Team 
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